
Walk designed to gather info
on S. Tahoe businesses
The South Shore Business Walk is Nov. 4 from 7:30am–2pm. The
day will begin with brief training at South Lake Tahoe offices
at Lake Tahoe Airport.

Then  teams  of  walkers  will  visit  various  parts  of  the
community.  Participants  will  be  looking  to  gain  valuable
feedback on what organizations like about doing business on
the South Shore, as well as ideas for improvement.

No money to do the work for the organizations. Lunch will be
provided to all walkers.

To register, call Kennedy Cullen at (916) 319.4277.

The walk is a joint effort between the Lake Tahoe South Shore
Chamber of Commerce, South Lake Tahoe, El Dorado County, Lake
Tahoe Community College and Sacramento Metro Chamber.
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